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130 Cremona Drive, Suite B
Goleta, California

Receive and provide direction on a revised draft of the Mayor’s letter to Santa Barbara County Sheriff
Bill Brown Regarding Police Brutality and Racism.

Vyto Adomaitis, Neighborhood Services and Public Safety Director
Jaime A. Valdez, Principal Project Manager

60 minutes
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